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MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

GOLD

OFFON

16
4

/6
4

.6
”

196/77.2”

A swarm, huddle, herd, cluster or bunch; there are a 
thousand ways of configuring our lamps to produce an 
extraordinary lighting arrangement. The latest additions 
to the MELT family include the MELT Large Chandelier, a 
configuration of seven organic and imperfect orbs which 
explode from a central hub to create a dynamic lighting 
sculpture of infinite reflections. Fitted with our new LED 
module. 

2020

Metallised

Indoor, IP20

Dome, 25.4cm 

H03VVH2-F 2 x 0,75 mm2 FEP/PVC

Clear, 500cm 

7 x 6W LED Light Source Included, 220 -  240V

51W

N/A

>90

3000

Mains Dimmable, leading and trailing edge

7 x LEDRING02; 1 x SLD75-24VL-E

Year of Design

Finishing Process

Environment 

Surface Mount Shape/Diameter

Cable Spec

Cable Type/Length 

Light Source

Max Wattage 

Lumens 

CRI

Colour Temperature

Dimmability 

Spares 

Certifications/Electrical Class

Code

Shade Material 

Shade Finish

Conponents

Surface Mount 

Colour/Finish 

OPALESCENT

MEC02CH-CEUM4

Polycarbonate 

Mirrored

7 x MES01CH

1 x LEDC02CHEU

Chrome, Polished

CHROME

LIGHTING

   
Additionally Certified for NZ/AUS

s 
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MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

MELT LARGE CHANDELIER 

COPPER

OFFON

16
4

/6
4

.6
”

196/77.2”

A swarm, huddle, herd, cluster or bunch; there are a 
thousand ways of configuring our lamps to produce an 
extraordinary lighting arrangement. The latest additions 
to the MELT family include the MELT Large Chandelier, a 
configuration of seven organic and imperfect orbs which 
explode from a central hub to create a dynamic lighting 
sculpture of infinite reflections. Fitted with our new LED 
module. 

2020

Metallised

Indoor, IP20 

Dome, 25.4cm 

H03VVH2-F 2 x 0,75 mm2 FEP/PVC

Clear, 500cm 

7 x 6W LED Light Source Included, 220 - 240V

51W

N/A

>90

3000

Mains Dimmable, leading and trailing edge

7 x LEDRING02; 1 x SLD75-24VL-E

Year of Design

Finishing Process

Environment 

Surface Mount Shape/Diameter

Cable Spec

Cable Type/Length 

Light Source

Max Wattage 

Lumens 

CRI

Colour Temperature

Dimmability 

Spares 

Certifications/Electrical Class

Code

Shade Material 

Shade Finish

Components

Surface Mount 

Colour/Finish 

MEC02CO-CEUM4

Polycarbonate 

Mirrored

7 x MES01CO

1 x LEDC02GOEU

Gold, Polished

LIGHTING

   
Additionally Certified for NZ/AUS

  

s 
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MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

GOLD

OFFON

16
4

/6
4

.6
”

196/77.2”

A swarm, huddle, herd, cluster or bunch; there are a 
thousand ways of configuring our lamps to produce an 
extraordinary lighting arrangement. The latest additions 
to the MELT family include the MELT Large Chandelier, a 
configuration of seven organic and imperfect orbs which 
explode from a central hub to create a dynamic lighting 
sculpture of infinite reflections. Fitted with our new LED 
module. 

2020

Metallised

Indoor, IP20

Dome, 25.4cm 

H03VVH2-F 2 x 0,75 mm2 FEP/PVC

Clear, 500cm 

7 x 6W LED Light Source Included, 220 - 240V

51W

N/A

>90

3000

Mains Dimmable, leading and trailing edge

7 x LEDRING02; 1 x SLD75-24VL-E 

Year of Design

Finishing Process

Environment 

Surface Mount Shape/Diameter

Cable Spec

Cable Type/Length 

Light Source

Max Wattage 

Lumens 

CRI

Colour Temperature

Dimmability 

Spares 

Certifications/Electrical Class

Code

Shade Material 

Shade Finish

Components

Surface Mount 

Colour/Finish 

OPALESCENT

MEC02GO-CEUM4

Polycarbonate

Mirrored

7 x MES01G

1 x LEDC02GOEU

Gold, Polished

GOLD

LIGHTING

   
Additionally Certified for NZ/AUS

  

s 
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MELT LARGE CHANDELIER

MELT LARGE CHANDELIER 

SMOKE

OFFON

16
4

/6
4

.6
”

196/77.2”

A swarm, huddle, herd, cluster or bunch; there are a 
thousand ways of configuring our lamps to produce an 
extraordinary lighting arrangement. The latest additions 
to the MELT family include the MELT Large Chandelier, a 
configuration of seven organic and imperfect orbs which 
explode from a central hub to create a dynamic lighting 
sculpture of infinite reflections. Fitted with our new LED 
module. 

2020

Metallised

Indoor, IP20

Dome, 25.4cm 

H03VVH2-F 2 x 0,75 mm2 FEP/PVC

Clear, 500cm 

7 x 6W LED Light Source Included, 220 - 240V

51W

N/A

>90

3000

Mains Dimmable, leading and trailing edge

7 x LEDRING02; 1 x SLD75-24VL-E

Year of Design

Finishing Process

Environment 

Surface Mount Shape/Diameter

Cable Spec

Cable Type/Length 

Light Source

Max Wattage 

Lumens 

CRI

Colour Temperature

Dimmability 

Spares 

Certifications/Electrical Class

Code

Shade Material 

Shade Finish

Components 

Surface Mount 

Colour/Finish

MEC02SM-CEUM4

Polycarbonate

Mirrored

7 x MES01SM

1 x LEDC02CHEU

Chrome, Polished

LIGHTING

   
Additionally Certified for NZ/AUS

  

s 
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